
	
  

 
             

London, 10 November 2014  
 
 

Q3 2014 results announcement 
 
HSS Hire Group (“HSS” or “the Group”) will announce its third quarter financial 
results for the 39 weeks ended 27 September 2014 on Monday, 17 November 
2014.  
 
This announcement will be followed by a conference call for investors and 
analysts at 14:00hrs GMT. 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
 
Media enquiries  
Fiona McFadden, Head of PR, Founded 
fiona.mcfadden@founded.com  +44 (0) 7786 736 706 
 
Investor enquiries 
Hannah Jethwani, Senior Associate, Fairvue Partners 
hss@fairvuepartners.com +44 (0) 207 614 2900 
 
Robert Halls, Group Finance Strategy & Investor Relations Manager, HSS Hire 
rhalls@hss.com  +44 (0) 7792 153 525 
 
For more information please see: www.hsshiregroup.com   
 
 
 

 
 


